
 

 

 

 
 
 
 

Monthly Progress Report 
 

While we always continue to do our normal 

maintenance, repairs and taps, we have focused 

time on prepping materials for our upcoming 

main relocations on Manchester Road. We also 

continued to prep 1 Park’s holding tank for the 

new mixing system. 

Did You Know? 

Water main breaks can happen for lots of 

different reasons; age, extremely dry or wet 

conditions, age and harsh temperature changes 

along with age, just to name a few. A little humor 

there, but aging systems are a BIG reason water 

mains can break. 

Upcoming Projects 

While we have mentioned the upcoming 

Manchester water main relocations before, we 

would like to keep it fresh so you don’t forget. 

We will be sure to notify residents of any 

scheduled service disruptions 24hrs beforehand 

as we move forward with this project.   

 

Spotlight 

Greg Davis has been with 

us for about 6 years.  He 

has a large family and 

loves spending time with 

them. 

New Mixing System at 1 Park 
Tank:  

Have you ever wondered what it looks like inside 

of one of our water tanks?   
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